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To: House & Governmental Affairs
Subject: Redistricting
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Good Afternoon,
I strongly believe that New Orleans and Baton rouge should not share any districts as they are two of the most

populous cities in our state and are located over an hour from each other. Also, incarcerated people should be
counted in the districts in which they live and not in the prisons in which they are located.

Thank you,

Alice Elizabeth Stark





